From: M Pine

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 11:54:29 PM

I respectfully request your support of HB2314. Legalizing lane sharing just makes sense.
Congestion in and around Oregon's cities is terrible, and is only going to get worse. Please
help make it an option for those who want to use lane sharing to get through traffic safely and

quickly on freeways and highways. There is no down side.

Thank you,

Misty Pine
Native Oregonian
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